
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to certify that Christos Fragkathoulas from Department Of Computer Science 
And Engineering University Of Ioannina, Archimedes Unit-athena Rc has attended the 
2024 40th IEEE International Conference on Data Engineering (ICDE) being operated by 
the University of Utrecht, which was held in Utrecht, Netherlands from May 13, 2024 to 
May 17, 2024. On behalf of the ICDE 2023 committee we would like to thank Christos 
Fragkathoulas for their participation making this year a success.

Best regards,

Amy Miyamoto
2024 40th IEEE International Conference on Data Engineering (ICDE) Registrar

May 17, 2024


